
SETTLING IN AT NURSERY 

If your child is starting nursery for the first time, we release it can be both an anxious 

and daunting time for them and you. We want to make nursery a time filled with 

happy memories for you both, therefore it is important that you know that you are 

welcome to stay for a short period during the settling in session if you feel it would 

be beneficial to your child. However, if after a period if your child does not appear 

to settle, we would contact you to return. 

After a few weeks, if your child does not appear to make progress towards 

independence, then a discussion will take place between the parents/carer and the 

nursery manager/deputy as to what action to take. 

In order to provide the best care and support for your child, it is most important to 

inform us if there are any domestic occurrences (moving house, family illness or 

bereavement, death of a pet etc) which may affect your child behaviourally or 

emotionally. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Created August 2015                                                                                                         

Last Reviewed January 2023 

 



 


